
 

Bookmark  
Kimberling Area Library         March 2024

“The intelligent choice . . . where friends and learning come together” 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 
 

The library will be closed on Saturday, March 30 in observance of Easter weekend and   
Saturday, May 25-Monday, May 27 for the Memorial Day holiday. 

 

“THE MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR” 
Presented by 

Table Rock Quilt Guild 

 

QUILT DAY AT THE LIBRARY 
 

DATE:  SATURDAY, MARCH 9 

10 am—2 pm 

PLACE:  KIMBERLING AREA LIBRARY 

45 KIMBERLING BLVD., KIMBERLING CITY, MO 

_____________________ 

PROGRAM WITH JENNIFER FROM 

THE QUILTED COW 

ADMISSION $10 (includes lunch) 
See our quilts from this winter season 

 Shop unique boutique, 2  Opportunity quilts drawing, 
 Silent auction, mystery grab bags,  

 Shop vendor: The Quilted Cow 
 Lunch, bed turning & skit 

 

  The Guild will be offering tickets for sale to win 2 beautiful quilts!  The 
first quilt is pieced and features multiple shades of gold prints and is an 
oversized queen.  It was donated by Sally Eischen. The second quilt is 
an appliqued wall hanging with a quilteme of sewing and quilting.  It 
was donated by Karen Malnar.  Chances for the opportunity quilts may 
be purchased at the library front desk.  Only $5 for 20 chances.  Tickets 
will also be on sale on Quilt Day.  All proceeds from the sale of the 
quilts will go to KAL. 



President’s Message . . . 

   Thanks to a donation, the library has added much of the Ozarks Moun-
taineer magazine to its Ozarks collection.  According to the Ralph Foster 
Archive, the Ozarks Mountaineer was first published in March 1952 in 
newspaper format.  It switched to a magazine format in 1965.  The magazine 
has an active Facebook Fan Page that quotes the magazine’s mission as “…
to preserve and record the history, culture, and folklore of the entire Ozarks 
plateau area, with reverence for the past and hope for the future.”   Accord-
ing to Missouri State Digital Collections, the last issue was published in No-
vember/December 2012. 
 
   The donation KAL received included many of the years between 1974 and 

2006.   You can find the magazine on the bottom shelves of the library’s 
Ozark section, bound in 3-ring binders by year of publication.  Each binder 
may be checked out for you to enjoy at home. 

   Our wonderful library is hopping with activity and 
gearing up for a beautiful spring.  An improved 
walkway access to the Children's Sound Garden and 
butterfly gardens, on the south side of the building, 
is almost complete.  
 
   The Table Rock Quilt Guild is preparing for the 
annual “Quilt Day at the Library” to be held March 
9.  All the details are featured elsewhere in the 
Bookmark.  This event is a wonderful opportunity to 
see beautiful quilts, shop the "Unique Boutique", 
have a nice lunch and support the library.  All pro-
ceeds from this event are donated to the library.  The 
members of the guild put a lot of time and talent into 
the preparations for this special day of fun and fel-
lowship.  Put it on your calendar and plan to at-
tend—even if you aren't a quilter, it will be fun. 
 
   VITA is currently providing tax return help, to 
those eligible for the free service, at the library on 
Thursdays through tax season.  You must have an 
appointment set up to use their service. Information-
al handouts about how to set up an appointment are 
available at the library front desk. 
 
   Beautiful gardens, interesting programs for adults 
and children, the latest books, audio books, and oth-
er media are available at the Kimberling Area Li-
brary.  If you aren't a library card holder and live 

within 25 miles of Kimberling City, come by and 
sign up.  When you do, you will also have access to 
a vast array of e-books available through our Libby 
affiliation website. 
 
   The library association also has 
a new  t-shirt available for pur-
chase.  This is a fundraiser to sup-
port library activities and also, 
when you wear one, you help us 
get out the word that "Reading is 
a good habit to keep". The best 
way to do that is be a patron of 
the Kimberling Area Library, sup-
porting readers since 1991. 
  
  Please take a moment to visit the website at 
www.kalib.org , and visit the Calendar page to see 
all of the public events available to you at the li-
brary. 
 
    Supporting our library is very important, as no 
local, state or federal monies are part of our funding. 
KALA is a 501C3, not for profit entity. Public sup-
port is what keeps this library alive.  
 
   Come and see what is available.    
    
   Yvette Ayres, Board President 

OZARKS MOUNTAINEER 



  YES, I’m joining The Kimberling Area Library Association 

       New  Renewal  
Name _________________________________________________________ Date ____________ 
 
Address 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City _________________________ State ______ Zip ____________Phone _______________ 

 

 Please save printing and mailing costs by e-mailing “Bookmark” to me at ________________________ 
Type of Membership 

 Individual …. $25.00  Bookworm …. ……....$100.00  Brick ….$500.00 
 

 Family ……….$40.00  Reader’s Society ..…. $250.00 
 

I may be able to help with the following library activities: 
 Annual Book Sale             Library Volunteer               Children’s Story Hour                Fund Raising 
 

The Kimberling Area Libray is a Non-Profit organanization and all donations are tax-deductible.  

 

Presented by Master Gardeners of the Ozarks 

University of Missouri Extension 

All sessions are on Wednesdays at 10 am 

March 20 Gardening in the Ozarks 

  Judy Malwitz 

April 17 Favorite Hardy Perennials 

  MG Kathryn Kufahl 

May 15 Salsa Gardening: Grow Tomatoes 

  And Peppers 

  MG Mary O’Brien 

June 19 **POLLINATOR EVENT** 

  At Dewey Short Visitor Center 

July 17 Gardening Experiences in Panama 

  MG Tom Riley 

August 21 Making Herbal Medicinals 

  MG Caroline West 

September 18  Life Cycle of the Monarch Butterfly 

  MG Stacy Fracol 

 

GARDEN PROGRAMS AT KIMBERLING AREA LIBRARY – 2024 

You Can Make 

A Difference! 
Kimberling Area  

Library Association 
memberships are the 

most important source of 
library funding.  

Bring this form with your 
check or money order to the 

library front desk or mail it to: 
 

KIMBERLING  

AREA LIBRARY  

P.O. Box 730 

Kimberling City, 

MO 65686 

 

   Except for June, sessions are in the commu-
nity room at Kimberling Area Library,  45 
Kimberling Blvd. Kimberling City, and are 
free and open to everyone.  No registration is 
required.  Programs are sponsored jointly by 
the library and Master Gardeners of the 
Ozarks, volunteers with the 
University of Missouri Ex-

tension.  Visit mgozarks.org 
for more information on the 
programs.   
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Treasurer—Judy Barnes 
 

DIRECTORS: 
 Mary Cockerell 

Roberta Hauck, Janice Rosenburg  
Nancy Saucier, Joan Wilson  

 
Sharon Clarke 
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Dr. Ella Jones 
Children ’s Librarian 

 

HOURS:  
Monday - Wednesday - Friday 

10 am to 4 pm 
Tuesday - Thursday  

10 am to 7 pm  
Saturday - 10 am to 1 pm 

 
45 Kimberling Boulevard  

Kimberling City, MO 65686  
P.O. Box 730  

Phone 417-739-2525 
kalibrary2525@gmail.com 

Web site: kalib.org  

Kimberling Area Library 
P.O. Box 730 
Kimberling City, MO 65686 
 

OR CURRENT RESIDENT 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Starting February 8 The library will again be the site for tax filing assistance on 
   Thursdays.  VITA (Volunteer Income Tax Assistance) pro- 
   gram through University of Missouri Extension will be  
   providing volunteers to prepare returns for eligible patrons.  
   Services are by appointment only which can be made by call-
   ing the Extension office at 417-357-6812. 

 
May 9   Annual meeting and luncheon, 11 am to 1 pm in Community 
   Room. Call library for reservation.  

 

March 13:  History of the Titanic (Jim Myers of the Branson Titanic) 
 
April 10:  Floating a Book club (Jan Rosenburg and Shelba Woday) 
 
May 8:  Stone County Launch Initiative (Sheila Thomas, Table Rock Chamber of Commerce) 
 

If anyone has a topic for a "Learning on Wednesday" program, Sue Munson or Carolyn Spence Cagle 
would be most happy to talk to them to expand our current selection of  programs benefiting our commu-
nity.  Either can be reached at kalibrary2525@gmail.com 
 

LEARNING ON WEDNESDAY (LOW) 


